
 
 

 

 

Resolution 040618-1 

Concerning support for a UAA Staff Recognition Policy 

 

WHEREAS, UAA has no staff recognition policy; and 

 

WHEREAS, President Johnsen, in a memo to Staff Alliance on May 26, 2017, said he 

and the chancellors prefer ³WKDW�WKH�WKUHH�XQLYHUVLWLHV�DQG�WKH�6\VWHP�2IILFH�HDFK�

continue to offer and manage their own employee recognition programs;´�DQG 

 

WHEREAS, the UAA Staff Council, at its October 5, 2017 meeting, unanimously 

supported the adoption of a staff recognition policy similar to the policy that exists at 

the University of Alaska Fairbanks (04.05.001) [see attachments]; and 

 

WHEREAS, before approving or disapproving the Staff Council resolution, UAA 

Chancellor Sam Gingerich indicated that all governance groups would need to review 

the matter because it involves a new policy being proposed. 

 

THEREFORE, be it resolved that the UAA Faculty Senate has reviewed the UAF 

staff recognition policy and supports the UAA Staff Council’s efforts towards the 


